
 

No. Kor Bor Ror.  031/2019 
 
March  25, 2020 
 

President 
The Stock Exchange of Thailand    

Re  :  Notification on postponement of Songkran holiday for year 2020 

Ref  :  Document no. Kor Bor Ror. 023/2019 dated December 2, 2019, notification of the company’s 
traditional holidays for year 2020 

 

Thai Wacoal Public Company Limited would like to inform the postponement of the company’s 
Songkran holiday on April 13 - 15, 2020 to reduce the outbreak of Coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19) in 
compliance with the Cabinet resolution on March 17, 2020. The company will announce new dates 
of holiday in later. 
 

The company hereby reports to the SET accordingly.            
 

Sincerely yours,  
 
Boondee  Amnuayskul 
(Mr.Boondee  Amnuayskul) 
Chief Executive Officer and Managing Director 

Translation 


